
Unfinished Business Item 15.1 

EGD-006-20 Cedar Crest Beach Rd and West Beach Rd Berm Review and Estimates 
 
At the November 2-3, 2020 Council Meeting, Council referred Resolution #GG-113-20 
to the November 30, 2020 General Government Committee meeting: 
 

That Report EGD-006-20 be received;  

That no further flood mitigation work be undertaken on West Beach Rd at 
this time; and  

That all interested parties listed in Report EGD-006-20 and any delegations 
be advised of Council's decision.  


